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WESTERN AUSTRALIA DIVI C 
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COMING UP 

Executive Meeting 8th. July 2020@ 1700 

HMAS Perth (I) Memorial meetin 

18yh. July 2020@1100 

HMAS Perth (I) Memorial Foundation 

AGM 08th. August 2020 @ 1100 
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DIVISIONAL NEWS FROM NAVY LEAGUE WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

As the financial year for 2019/2020 comes to an end the executive is gearing up for the AGM to be 

held in the later part of August. Notices and nomination forms will be sent out in the next two weeks 

and I encourage you to nominate for the executive. Subscriptions for renewal of your membership 

are now due and invoices will be issued in the coming week. 

Your executive successful applied for a $5000 Federal grant to purchase electronic equipment for 

the purpose of showing presentations and video conferencing for use by the League, ANC and HMAS 

Perth {I) Foundation. 

As we speak refurbishment works have commenced at the HQ and we have received a quotation for 

a new boatshed to be built on the side of the parade ground replacing the unserviceable existing 

boatshed the new boatshed will allow TS Perth to securely house more of the boats and allow the 

majority of the boats to be removed from the drill hall. 

The Federal AGM and conference scheduled to be held in Canberra this October will be deferred or 

take place by teleconferencing or similar due to the covid-19 restrictions and travel restrictions. 

Our new website is now taking shape and should be released very soon, in the meantime our 

Facebook page continues to receive many daily hits and provides many naval items of interest. 

As memorial services were cancelled in Kings Park due to the restrictions imposed through the covid-

19 epidemic the American veterans of foreign wars held their modified annual service ceremony in 

the HMAS Perth (J) Memorial facility this year which was also attended by the American Counsel 

General. The veterans were extremely impressed with the facility and are likely to continue their 

annual services at the facility. 





landscape that confronts the nation, we must ensure that our decision-makers do not 
let that negatively impact on the Defence budget and our national security spend. 

If anything, this current situation has made more desperately urgent the need to 
maintain a strong navy and a capable maritime industry. While we do not discount 
the massive operational impact that COVID-19 will be having on the Navy, our 
strategic environment is facing pressures that only months ago were difficult to 
foresee. 

There changed circumstances combine to encourage a re-think as to the wisdom in 
our plans to produce locally built submarines and surface ships at a time when 
effective naval operational capabilities will be of increased importance. Furthermore, 
ensuring that small to medium enterprises crucial to the shipbuilding supply chain 
are not only able to continue to operate, but are supported to ensure they thrive in 
this challenging local environment is essential to bolstering the Australian maritime 
industry. 

In all, the COVID-19 pandemic should remind us that while things can change very 
rapidly, it is our long-term strategic wellbeing that must guide our military leaders and 
strategic decision makers. 

HMAS PERTH (I) MEMORIAL FOUNDATION INCORPORATED

Over the past two months the executive together with Navy League have been working very 
closely together. After an article published in the Westralian Newspaper in the column "can 
you help" we have increased our membership by five, which include the East Fremantle 
Lions Club, Lawyer, Manager of the AMC Complex and a councillor from the City of Melville. 
As we worked towards building the final extension of the memorial we are engaging with 
many people government and organisations, This week we have applied for a $150000 grant 
through DVA and the MLA of Bicton has also forwarded and application for finance through 
the State Government. 

We are very privileged and appreciative to have the services of the Town of East Fremantle 
the Mayor Jim O'Neill and Andrew Malone Executive Manager of Regulatory Services. Their 
advice and liaison with the DBCA have helped us forward towards our goal. 

The next meeting will be held on the 181h • July 2020 at 1100. The AGM will be held on the 
8th

. August 2020 at 1100 






























































